
THE SHELBY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS      JULY 8, 2024 

 

The Shelby County Commissioners met on Monday July 8, 2024, at 8:00 a.m., present were 
Commissioners, Nigh, Parker, Abel, and County Auditor. 

MINUTES: 

Motion to approve July 1, 2024, minutes was made by Abel, seconded by Nigh, approved 3-0. 

MEETING CANCELLATION: 

The Commissioners will need to cancel the Monday July 22, 2024, meeting due to no quorum.  
Motion to approve was made by Nigh, seconded by Abel, approved 3-0.   

SHERIFF: 

N/A 

HIGHWAY: 

Anderson advised they are paving in the South District and the floor on the culvert on Vandalia 
Road is being poured today.  This was information only. 

CLAIMS: 

N/A 

TRANSFER / ADDITIONALS: 

N/A 

MISCELLANEOUS: 

EMA DEPARTMENT: 

Denis Ratekin advised they received their reimbursement for the Multi Hazardous Mitigation 
Plan in the amount of $19,000.00.  Denis also said Waldron’s 4th of July Celebration went really 
well. The next big festival will be Morristown’s Derby Days. This was information only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                  



There being no further business to come before the board.  A motion to adjourn was made by 
Abel, seconded by Nigh, approved 3-0. 

 

 

 

 

 

AYE:          NAYE: 

 

________________________     _______________________ 

 

__________________________     ________________________ 

 

____________________________     ________________________ 

 

 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

_________________________________________ 

 

AMY L. GLACKMAN 

SHELBY COUNTY AUDITOR  


